
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Please find below the outline travel details of our forthcoming trip to France in July. 
 
Travel Arrangements: 
 
Outward Journey:   Sunday 8th July 2018 
 Depart from:   Newquay Tretherras Senior Car Park 
 Meet time:   07.15 hrs. To load coach 
 Depart Newquay:  07.30 hrs. 
 Ferry Crossing:  Dover – Calais at 16.40 hrs 
 Arrive:    Calais 19.10 hrs (Local time) 
 Arrive at destination: 09.00 hrs Monday 11th July (Local time) 
 
 
Return Journey:   Sunday 15th July 2016 
 Depart from:   Domaine de Segries 19:00hrs (Local time) 
 Ferry crossing:   07.45 hrs (Local time) 
 Arrive:    08.15 hrs Monday 16th July (UK time)  
           Arrival time at NTS:  Approx. 16.15hrs   
 
 
All students will need a substantial packed lunch for the outward journey, but please no fizzy drinks, as well as 
a range of suitable items of entertainment. 
 
If in the case of an emergency and you need to contact your son/daughter whilst they are away on the trip, 
please contact Richard Higginson in the first instance who will then contact me on your behalf.  He can be 
contacted on 07711009942.  I would also ask that you check that the contact numbers you have submitted on 
the yellow consent forms are correct.  If you have subsequently planned an impromptu weekend away etc., 
please ensure that I have a contact number that he can reach you on at all times whilst we are away. 
 
If you were unable to attend the meeting, please send your child to see me to get a kit list and/or discuss 
anything you are unsure of. You can find a copy of the presentation and the kit list on the school website, 
under letters and notices.  
Essential items are: 
Suntan Lotion (30+) 
T Shirt that covers shoulders and can be worn in the water (rash vest is ideal)  
Shoes to worn in the water.  
Swimsuit 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each student is only allowed one main luggage bag and one small bag for use on the coach, in addition to 
their PILLOW and SLEEPING BAG.  Please can all items be clearly labelled with your child’s name. They will 
also need their toothbrush, toothpaste and any other items needed for an overnight journey packed in their 
small bag. I would like to remind you of the collective decisions made: 
 

§ Students are discouraged from bringing mobile phones, as we cannot be held responsible for any 
loss or damage. Phone cards can be purchased at both sites. 

§ Valuables need to be kept to a minimum – we recommend disposable cameras - no portable DVD 
players. 

§ DVDs for the coach journey need to be cert 12a or lower and I have the final say as to their 
suitability. 

§ Spending money needs to be in Euros with a small amount of sterling for the return trip.  This 
must be handed in to Mrs Pearce in a sealed envelope with your son/daughter’s name and 
amount clearly labelled. 

§ Each child needs a valid passport and EHIC card, which is to be handed in to Mr Johnson as we 
board the coach. (A photocopy of both should have already been handed in to Miss Bray prior to 
the trip) 

§ Any medication needs to be clearly labelled with your child’s name on it, with instructions if 
required, and handed to Mr Rapier as we board the coach. 

 
I am sure we are all looking forward to the trip.  If you need to discuss anything with me further, please contact 
me at school on 01637 872080 or hmb@tretherras.net. If you have any problems on the Saturday before the 
trip or the morning of departure, please directly contact myself on: 07851868752 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

HM Bray 
 
H M Bray 
Tour Organiser 
    
 


